



January 12, 2004

Wayne Heinen 4131 S. Andes Way Aurora, Co 80013-3831

Dear Wayne,

I apologize for the delay. You were right in assuming I never received the first request. We did move the radio station from one long-time facility to a new location, and plan on moving again sometime later this year. The radio station is at one location, and my office is in a different building in one of the suburbs of Phoenix. It is quite possible the letter got misplaced.

I answer all requests for QSL verifications. I know it can be a fun hobby, and I hope the majority of people you write to, answer.

Let this letter serve as verification of your reception of KFYI on October 4, 2002 between 7:22 and 7:25 PM.

John P. Baker

Director of Engineering

Clear Channel Communications, Phoenix

600 E. Gilbert Drive Tempe, AZ 85281 480-966-6236

> Clear Channel Communications, Inc 600 E. Gilbert Drive, Tempe, Arizona 85281 (480) 966-6236